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Townsend, Erle

From: Hinkel, Bill

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 2:18 PM

To: JVreel@aol.com

Cc: Burke, Ruth A; DEP Rule Comments

Subject: RE: BEP question/comment

Dear Mr. Vreeland, 

 

Comments may be submitted to rulecomments.dep@maine.gov. I have copied the DEP staff 

who are managing that email address, so you need not resubmit your comments below. Any 

additional comment should be sent to rulecomments.dep@maine.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William F. Hinkel 

Executive Analyst 

Board of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 

(207) 314-1458 

bill.hinkel@maine.gov 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: JVreel@aol.com <JVreel@aol.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 2:11 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Cc: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: BEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To: BEP 

From: Jeff Vreeland 

Email: JVreel@aol.com 

Other contact info: 

 

Question or Comment 
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Where does one submit comment on the latest nonsense about EV mandates for the State of 

Maine?   One word to pass along:   Don't.    It will politically result in a good effort to eliminate 

your entity by an embolden Maine electorate who share little to no interest in fostering the 

mythical EV rules which some Maine loonies think good for the rest of us. 


